
 

 

 
 
 

Change of School Notice 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In order to ensure our staffing plans for 2023 are accurate we need to know if you intend on 
enrolling your child in another school next year. 
 
The enrolment intake area for our school will be changing for prospective families enrolling 
their child/children from 2023. This is as a result of a new school being delivered in Mulgoa 
Rise to support an increase in enrolment demand in our local community. Adjustments to 
some school intake areas are necessary to ensure the best placement of our students and 
families to continue to provide quality public education. All prospective parents are 
encouraged to look at the School Finder website to find out if their local school is affected by 
the change. 
 
There will be minimal to no change for students currently enrolled. Families that already have 
children in our school can continue to enrol younger siblings. Students who wish to transition 
to a neighbouring school will be able to apply for enrolment but will be considered on a case-
by-case basis in line with the Department’s Enrolment Policy. If you are intending on moving 
your child/ren from our school to the new school or any other school next year could you 
please complete the form below and return it to the school office. 
 
Natalie Mansour 
Principal 
21 July 2022 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Change of school notice 
 
I/we intend to enrol our child/ren at ___________________________________ from the 
commencement of 2023. 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________   Class: _______________ 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________   Class: _______________ 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________   Class: _______________ 
 
 
Parent/Carer Signature: __________________________________   Date:_____________ 


